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Transmission Gully Motorway (TGM) 
 
 
Mr Taylor introduced the report and answered questions from the Committee relating 
to the scope of the process and the timeline. Reports of Stage 1 of the process would be 
available by September next year, and the Committee would be able to comment on 
progress reports in the meantime.  
 
Resolved 
 
That the Committee: 
 
1. Receives the report. 
 
2. Notes the content of the report. 
 
Noted 
 
Mr Taylor agreed to present an update on the Ngauranga ─ Airport Corridor study, and 
for the State Highway 58 investigation for the December 2006 RLTC meeting. 

 
 


